
-----Original Message----- 
From: Emily Reid  
Sent: 23 December 2021 15:30 
To: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>; Licensing 
<Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: The Broadway 266 MHB N10 objection to license  
 
Dear licensing team 
 
Please accept this as my objection to the license request for the Broadway bar 266 MHB N10. I 
object for the following reasons: 
 
- Significant noise disturbance - patrons of the bar (captured on our cctv) routinely cause significant 
noise disturbance to local residents when arriving and leaving venue. This includes playing loud 
music from illegally parked cars in our development, and shouting and screaming amongst 
themselves for a prolonged period of time. Our children are regularly woken by the noise, as are we. 
When we have asked patrons to move on, we are frequently met with verbal abuse and threats of 
violence - thus ours and our children’s well-being and sense of safety in our own neighbourhood are 
impacted on. Complaints have been made to the council noise team and police have been called. 
 
- Antisocial behaviour - patrons leaving the bar (again captured on cctv) often enter our 
development to prolong their evening. They also spend time in the development before entering the 
bar. During this time we have observed: drug taking - the development is littered with gas canisters 
and small packets, alcohol use, illegally parked cars and clear driving under influence, patrons 
urinating and vomiting in our development (this includes during the day on weekends in front of my 
children). Police have been called due to the volume of people gathering and risk of harm, as on 
occasion patrons have upon leaving the bar repeatedly raced mopeds around the development with 
little regard for people standing the road. Our property has also been damaged with patrons 
jumping on our car bonnets and throwing bottles against our house. We have also had patrons from 
this venue attempt to climb into our back garden to retrieve items they had thrown into our garden 
when police were called to disperse crowds. Again we were threatened with violence when this was 
challenged. The litter and stench of urine on weekends following the bars closure is significant. 
 
I don’t believe this bar has operated under guidelines of serving alcohol with food. I don’t believe 
this serves as a bar as it identifies itself but a nightclub for people living outside of the local area. I 
strongly disagree with selling alcohol off the establishment as this would only lead to increased noise 
disturbance in our development when patrons choose to congregate here. The drain on police 
resources being called out to manage the antisocial behaviour from this bar is significant and 
unnecessary. I believe this license should not be renewed under current management and that there 
are better examples of well run and valued establishments in Muswell hill not impacting on a high 
volume residential area. 
 
Name:Emily Reid 
Address:  
 
Kind Regards 
Emily 
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